
Tuesday, April 24 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater-Mora, 
I have just received a setter from the philosophy department at the University of 
Minnesota offering me an assistantship. Many thanks for you letter of recommendation! 
The University is on a quarter system and has a tremendous number of courses in 
philosophy –so it will all be rather new and different. There are close to 30000 students 
at the University and I shall certainly be feeling like a minnow in the ocean. I don’t know 
much about the faculty except for Mr. Feigl in Philosophy of Science who is reputed to 
be very good. Needless to say I am very anxious to get started. 
Thank you again. I certainly appreciate your interest. 
Sincerely, 
 
[signatura] 


